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Welcome 
 

Welcome to the twenty second issue of The 
Collaborator. The new year is now well and truly 
underway with many activities, conference and 
networking events planned. 
 
We have signed up a new operating partner, Jemena, 
Water Corporation WA, with several other companies 
expressing interest in joining. 
 
If you have any feedback or comments on the content of 
this newsletter or are interested in being on the mailing 
list, please contact me via safetycentre@icheme.org 
 

What we have been up to… 
 
At the November Advisory Board meeting last year, it 
was decided to launch a new initiative to supply ISC 
members with a regular supply of social media ready 
pieces of information on a variety of topics and develop 
a calendar with a reminder of an anniversary or a key 
learning.   These are sent out in advance to all ISC 
members, please feel free to use these videos in your 
workplace to raise awareness.   
 
Zsuzsanna attended the HazardEx 2020 Conference in 
Harrogate where she gave a presentation on “Further 
down the rabbit hole – detailed measurement for 
lead process indicators on barrier failures”. 
 

 What’s next… 
 
The next edition of Safety Lore will focus on learnings 
from Permit to Work.  This will be free to download 
from the ISC website in English or Spanish as well as 
podcast.  If you have any comments or wish to propose 
a topic, please contact us at safetycentre@icheme.org 
 
I continue to produce a series of podcasts named 
Process Safety with Trish and Traci from Chemical 
Processing magazine.  They discuss current process 
safety issues offering insight into mitigation options and 
next steps.  The podcasts are available to download 
here.  The latest podcast discusses Inherently Safer 
Design.  
 
I will visit several ISC member companies in New 
Zealand this month and will be giving a Breakfast 
Briefing on Cyber Security on 20 March in New 
Plymouth.  If you are in the area and would like to 
attend, please contact Tracey Abrahart at 
safetycentre@icheme.org to book your place.  
 

 
 
The Centre is currently working on a roadmap of 
resources which will be posted to the ISC website 
later in 2020. 
 
The Safety Centre will be exhibiting at the 2020 AIChE 
Spring Meeting and 16th Global Congress for Process 
Safety in Houston from 29 March until 1 April.  We 
are giving away a case study, if you are attending, 
please visit us at Booth #124.  I will be giving two 
presentations  

 
New Guidance document 
 
Look out for the new guidance document “Framing of 
Process Safety Management in early phase projects” 
which was endorsed by the Advisory Board last 
month.  This will be uploaded to the ISC website to 
download next month. 
 

Key dates coming up… 
 

March  
16-20, 23-24, Member Visits, New Zealand 
20, Senior Executives Breakfast Briefing, New 
Plymouth, New Zealand 
29-31, AIChE & CCPS Global Congress, Houston, USA 
 
April 
1, AIChE & CCPS Global Congress, Houston USA 
 
May 
13-14, CHEMUK, Manchester, UK 
18, ISC Advisory Board, Manchester, UK 
18-20, Hazards30, Manchester, UK 
19, Senior Executive Breakfast Briefing, Manchester, 
UK 
21, Process Safety Leadership and Culture 
programme, Manchester, UK 
 
June 
9-10, 58th ESReDA Seminar, Alkmaar, The Netherlands 
24, Masterclass at University of Limerick, Ireland 
24, Process Safety Leadership and Culture 
programme, Melbourne, Australia 
 
Stay safe… 
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